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Friday 5th February 2021
Dear Primary 7 parents,
A whirlwind year for your children and this letter is to update you regarding the process for transferring from Primary school to post primary school for your child this year.
EA has asked us to inform you on their behalf that: -
“The application process for P7 children transferring to post primary school in September 2021 has moved online. 
You can apply online via the EA website 
between 12.00 noon 
on Monday 1 March 2021 and 4 pm on Tuesday 16 March 2021.
Visit this link www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions  to view the admissions criteria for all post primary schools on the EA website as well as a video and general guidance on the transfer procedure.
Further information will be made available in the coming weeks.”
Coming soon
A ‘How to’ video is currently being produced which will provide a step-by-step walk through on how to complete the online application. The ‘how to’ video will enable parents to familiarise themselves with the look and feel of the online application in advance of logging in to make their application. It will be available on the Admissions page of the EA website.


I will update you when they release further information regarding this process. In the meantime, please, do go onto the link above and carefully check out the admissions criteria for schools you are interested in sending your child to for September. They are recommending you nominate 4 schools in order of preference and it would be good to have this sorted in your own mind for when the application process opens on 1st March 2021.

If I can be of any help at all, please, do not hesitate to ring or email.

Take acre and keep safe and well,

With best wishes,
[bookmark: _GoBack]A McGuinness

image1.png




